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I am strongly against HB3390.  

I can’t believe our state is going in the toilet this fast!  

 Leave outdoorsmans alone!   Do the liberals really think that taking our gun rights, 

fishing, hunting and trapping privileges away is going to save the world ? 

The outdoorsman aren’t the ones damaging the state-we have 36 counties in Oregon 

and unfortunately the biggest cities in Oregon are filled with people that don’t have a 

clue what goes on in the rural areas of the state but yet the state lets them have a 

say in how ODFW manages wildlife by letting them vote to take away our tools to 

manage predators! Importing wolves into a system that has been so mismanaged 

over the years that our big game is in serious decline-when the predators eat all the 

wildlife don’t people know there will be no more predators!  Let’s save all the bad stuff 

that kills the good stuff that people pay millions of dollars to hunt and eat! 

Unbelievable  
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